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MISSING BMB MEMORANDUM AS ATTACHMENT to MEMO dated May 16, 2023

1 message

R4B PENRO Marinduque <penromarinduque@denr.gov.ph> Thu, May 25, 2023 at 4:15 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>, pambc
cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com>, MIMAROPA - CDD <cddmimaropa@gmail.com>

Cc: conservation development <condev.penromarinduque@yahoo.com>, cds.penromarinduque@gmail.com

Good day.

Relative to the Memorandum dated May 16, 2023 regarding the updating or revision of the assessment reports for Labao
Cave and Camarines Cave 2, please be informed that this Office had not received a copy of the "attached BMB
Memorandum dated April 19, 2023" which contains the comments and suggestions on the mentioned cave assessment
reports. Hence, we would like to request for a copy of the BMB Memorandum as reference for the revision of the reports.

Thank you.
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DISCLAIMER

The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and other parties authorized
to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged communication. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by responding to this e-mail and then immediately delete it from your system. Opinions contained in this
e-mail or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the DENR-PENRO Marinduque.
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